
 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations at The Good Shepherd 

We are so excited for our Jubilee Party Day next Wednesday 25th May, celebrating 70 

years of our Queen’s reign. The children will be taking part in lots of fun activities 

throughout the day including: a special Jubilee lunch, craft activities, learning about our 

Queen as a servant leader and looking at other leaders of our time. 

All children are invited to come to school dressed in clothes from any decade of Her 

Majesty’s reign – from the 1950’s through to the present day. 

The school kitchen will be providing much of the picnic lunch for all children in school. If 

your child does not usually have a school meal, we ask that you contribute as outlined 

below. Reception, Year 1 and 2’s contribution is provided by the kitchen. 

Class  Contribution 

Year 3 Shop bought cakes e.g. donuts, cupcakes (no nuts please) 

Class 4SD Cordial (blackcurrant or orange) 

Class 4MT Crisps (multipack) 

Year 5 Crisps (multipack) 

Year 6 Strawberries (1 punnet per child) 
 

We will of course ensure children with allergies are catered for during the picnic. However, 

if you would prefer to, you are more than welcome to send them with a packed lunch from 

home. 

The day will culminate in a short concert on the school field at 3pm to which you are very 

welcome to attend. Children in each year group will perform a song representing each 

decade of the Queen’s reign. 

We look forward to a lovely day and pray that the sun will be shining! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Toner 

  


